
 

 

TO:  Board of Directors      

 

FROM:          A.J. Grauer, Superintendent 

 

SUBJECT:    Appointment of members to the Achievement Compact Advisory Committee  

 

DATE:  September 19, 2012 

 

Background/Discussion: 

 

House Bill 1581 was enacted for the purpose of the creation of the Achievement Compact and 

Achievement Compact Advisory Committee.  

 

The achievement compact advisory committee is to begin a collaborative process with “any 

employee of the district” to create a strong foundation for the implementation of the district’s 

achievement compact this year and to make recommendations to the school board for the 2013-2014 

school year. Those recommendations will be used in the preparation of the 2013-2014 budget.  

 

The achievement compact advisory committee shall be responsible for: 

 

 Holding meetings in an open meeting format and solicit input from parents and community 

members 

 

 Ensuring that the 2012-2013 compact is implemented 

 

 Develop plans for achieving the district’s outcomes, measures of progress, goals and targets 

expressed in the achievement compact 

 

 Recommendations related to methods of assessing and reporting progress toward the 

achievement of goals and targets 

 

 Development of the 2013-2014 achievement compact 

 

 Must report recommendations to the board by Feb. 1, 2013. 

 

I have sent the attached memo to all staff asking for volunteers and our first meeting was September 

18, 2012 for them to officially sign up to be on the committee. The following names attached are all 

interested in being on the achievement compact advisory committee. 

 

Motion to accept the list names of those interested in volunteering to be on the achievement compact 

advisory committee 

 

 

 

 



Sheridan School district No. 48J 
Sheridan, Oregon 

 

MEMO 

 

TO:  All Staff 

 

FROM: A.J. Grauer, Superintendent 

 

SUBJECT:  Achievement Compact Advisory Committee    

 

DATE:  September 13, 2012  

 

Staff (administrative, licensed and classified): 

 

I would like to thank everyone for the great start to the 2012-2013 school year. With each 

school year there is always something new. This year it is the Achievement Compact 

Advisory Committee. When the legislature passed Senate Bill 1581 last session it 

required that each district create an achievement compact advisory committee. The 

purpose of the committee is to begin a collaborative process with “any employee of the 

district” to create a strong foundation for the implementation of the district’s achievement 

compact for the 2012-2013 school year and to make recommendations to the school 

board for the 2013-2014 school year. Those recommendations will be used in the 

preparation of the 2013-2014 budget. 

 

The achievement compact advisory committee shall be responsible for: 

 

 Holding meetings in an open meeting format and solicit input from parents and 

community members 

 

 Ensuring that the 2012-2013 compact is implemented 

 

 Develop plans for achieving the district’s outcomes, measures of progress, goals 

and targets expressed in the achievement compact 

 

 Recommendations related to methods of assessing and reporting progress toward 

the achievement of goals and targets 

 

 Development of the 2013-2014 achievement compact 

 

 Must report recommendations to the board by Feb. 1, 2013. 

 

Your input is important to this process. Please contact Penny by email if you are 

interested in participating on the achievement compact advisory committee by Tuesday 

September 18
th

. This is a voluntary committee and the first meeting will be Tuesday 

September 18
th

 and I am looking at October 29
th

 for our second meeting. 

 

 

Thank you 


